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Our Ref PLFGSLO/0935556(x, 

12th July 1993 

Dr. C.P. Conlon 
Consultant Physician in infectious Diseases 
John Warm Ward 
Churchill Hospital 
Oxford 0X3 7LJ 

Dear Chris 

RE: Jonathon E ANS I I o. 9. GRO

GRO-A 

Following Jonathon`s recent visit to our combined clinic on John Warin Ward, I have 
received details of his full blood count which were as follows: haemoglobin 9.7 g/dl, 

WBC O.9x10/9L, platelets 52x10/9L. There has been a gradual decrease in the white 
count over the last few months, which is likely to be due to his co-trimoxazole 

(septrin) therapy. I have written to Jonathon asking him to stop taking co-trimoxazole 

until we see him in our next combined clinic. 

Yours sincerely 

Dr. P.L.F. Giangrande BSc MD MRCP MRCPath 

Consultant Haematologist 
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